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Monthly Newsletter—Conservation at Hardwick Hall 

Issue No:  17   Date December 2014 

Like us on Facebook at National Trust Hardwick 

Follow us on Twitter   @NTHardwick (Estate)  

      @NTChaps (Conservation Team) 

Editorial   

We hope to see as many of our readers as possible in the Hall over Christmas. 

We are open from Wednesdays to Sundays from 11am to 3pm, until Sunday 

21st December.  To whet your appetite, here are some images our of 

Christmas preparations and some of our stunning decorations!  

A very Happy Christmas to you all from the House Team. 

Nigel Wright - House & Collections Manager 

 

 



If you have any questions about Conservation 

work at Hardwick Hall, please do not hesitate 

to ask.  

If you would like to volunteer 

to help,  we would love to 

hear from you!  

www.nationaltrust.org.uk/

hardwick/join-in/ 


